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Comments: I am generally supportive of salmonoid restoration projects. However, I believe the impacts to winter

recreation in the area are being vastly underestimated in the proposal. The Gold Creek Sno Park offers ample

parking and access for a multitude of user groups in the winter. Snoqualmie Pass simply does not have the

capacity to meet the demand this closure will create. There needs to be a concerted effort to add significant

additional winter access points and improve existing parking in the surrounding area for this project.


